
ISTITUTO SUPERIORE DI SANITA

ROMA VIALE REGINA ELENA, 299

Prof. J. Lederberg
Department of Yenetics
Wisconsin University

Madison 6, Wisconsin

Dear Lederberg

After deciding to change my program for my stay

in the United States, spending some months with Bradley,

I wrote to him, to Bonner and to you. It was the 26°" of

February.

At the same time I withdrew the invitation letter by

Bonner which I had sent with the application for the

Fulbright Travel Grant, promising the American Commission

for Cultural Exchanges with Italy a new letter by Bradley.

Of course I have also changed the terms of the application,

and so on?
Since then I have received two letters from Bonner, who

renewed his invitation to me writing that I could work with

Streptomyces in his department ps well, I again asked

Bradley for anamgwer on the 27°" March but I still
have not get a single word from him.

May be you know something about him and his projects,

if so I would be grateful to you if you wouba@#tell me
what is happening, so that I may setth® my program and

complete my application which should have been done in

*ebruary.

With all best wishes and regards to Esther

Sincerely

(G. Sermonti)

Roma, 14.4.1958
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